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Note to Teams

As discussed yesterday evening the additional kerb element on the exit of turn 4 has been removed.

As past experience has shown that advantages can be gained by leaving the track under certain
circumstances on the exit of this corner, | would like to remind you that the regulations governing
track limits will be rigidly enforced.

Charlie Whiting

The FIA Formula One Race Director



